
King’s Highway Elementary School and Scholastic Book Clubs 

Presents… 
 

 

   
November, 2016 

Dear King’s Highway Families, 

During the Holiday season this year, King’s Highway Elementary School will be 

participating in the Scholastic Reading Club Great Bedtime Story Pajama Drive.  Since 2009, 

Scholastic Reading Club has partnered with classrooms across the country and have been able 

to donate nearly 500,000 pairs of new pajamas to children in need, especially those living in 

group homes, shelters, foster care, and orphanages.  In addition, each time a pair of pajamas is 

donated, Scholastic will donate a brand new book to accompany the donation.  These pajamas 

and books will be given to a child living in a homeless shelter, in our area, for a warm and 

reassuring bedtime.   

Here are the guidelines for participation in this program: 

 Pajamas must be brand new.   

 Newborn through elementary sizes are being collected. 

 Pajamas must be in complete sets or nightgowns.   

 Children’s sizes must be manufactured as pajamas to ensure that they are flame 

retardant and safe. 

Donations will be accepted now through Friday December 9, 2016.  Students may turn 

their donations into the main office, where they will be given a green or red strip of paper to 

write their name on.  These strips will be used to decorate the trees in the main lobby, and will 

help show the progress that we are making to collect pajamas for this great cause. 

To culminate this wonderful project, on Friday, December 9, all students will be able to 

participate in a school-wide pajama day to celebrate their efforts!    

We hope that you will find it in your hearts to help keep another child warm this winter.  

 

On behalf of the entire King’s Highway Staff,   

Stevan Lefever 

Stevan Lefever  

Principal 



 

 

 

 

 


